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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine
Mr. President,

Ukraine welcomes the efforts of the Government of Columbia to implement recommendations accepted during the 2nd UPR cycle.

We appreciate Colombia’s ongoing dialogue and cooperation with the UN and other international bodies on the implementation of the Peace Agreement.
We understand that post-conflict peacebuilding and reconciliation is a long and painful process that requires tremendous efforts. 

We welcome the adoption of the National Strategy to Combat Trafficking in Persons, as well as the Colombia’s Attorney General’s Office Strategic Plan for 2016–2020 for combating murder, sexual and domestic violence and giving to it an investigative and judicial priority. 
Ukraine recommends to the Government of Colombia:

- to pay special attention to the most vulnerable part of population, in particular, women and children who mostly suffered from the conflict; 

- to ensure the effective participation of women in the implementation of the Peace Agreement in line with UNSC Resolution 1325.

Ukraine wishes Colombia every success in building peaceful human rights society in accordance with international standards. 

Thank you.
